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USS LEXINGTON MUSEUM CLOSED SUNDAY, JULY 7TH & MONDAY, JULY 8TH  

  

CORPUS CHRISTI – Due to anticipated inclement weather from Hurricane Beryl, the USS Lexington 

Museum will be closed on Sunday, July 7th and Monday, July 8th. USS Lexington Museum hours for 

Tuesday, July 9th are to be determined, pending impact of storm on North Beach and areas surrounding 

the museum.  

 

Updates on hours of operation for the USS Lexington Museum, for Tuesday, July 9th, will be posted on: 

 

- USS Lexington Museum website, www.usslexington.com 

- Facebook @USSLexingtonMuseum 

- Instagram @uss_lexington_museum   

- X @LEXCV16 
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